
Email re: 117 Tatnic Road dated 4/16/21 
 
Hello Margaret, 
 
Attached a couple photos taken around 2:30 today - Friday 4/16. 
Considerable amount of sediment - I don't know if it is stone dust washing 
off of all the stone placed recently or still some silt coming through, or a 
combination of both. Have both grey and tan colors in there. 
Hope the next storm will prove to be better - I don't consider this one a 
pass yet. 
Please feel free to reach out to discuss. 
 
Regards, 
                Joe Szarkowicz 
 




